
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Harry Prince <redharry3@yahoo.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, September 04, 2020 11:43 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Pesticides in parks 

Aloha 

Just wanted to let my voice be heard in regards to the upcoming bill; 

EACP-1: INTEGRATED PEST AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ON COUNTY PROPERTY. 

I strongly urge the bill to become law. Let's stop poisoning our aina. 

Mahalo 

Harry Prince 

Wailuku 

808-283-1595 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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